
LEGAL AD 

 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to NCGS 160A-327(b) the Town of Wallburg has 

intent to discuss providing collection services for residential solid waste and/or 

recovered materials (recycling) within the boundaries of the Town of Wallburg.  

Discussion of collection services for solid waste and/or recovered materials will take 

place at the regular Town Council meeting to be held on Tuesday, November 9, 2021 at 

approximately 7:00 p.m. at the Wallburg Town Hall located at 8020 North NC-Hwy 109. 

All inquiries regarding this subject or persons with disabilities who may need special 

accommodations should direct their concerns to the Town Clerk at 336-331-3945 or 

336-409-5163. 

 

 

Donna Alwine 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


